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Removing the requirement to publish transmission information guidelines
[bookmark: stakeholder feedback template]STAKEHOLDER FEEDBACK TEMPLATE
The template below has been developed to enable stakeholders to provide their feedback on the questions posed in the consultation paper and any other issues that they would like to provide feedback on. The AEMC encourages stakeholders to use this template to assist it to consider the views expressed by stakeholders on each issue. Stakeholders should not feel obliged to answer each question, but rather address those issues of particular interest or concern. Further context for the questions can be found in the consultation paper.

SUBMITTER DETAILS

	ORGANISATION:

	CONTACT NAME:

	EMAIL:

	PHONE:

	DATE



PROJECT DETAILS

	NAME OF RULE CHANGE:
	Removing the requirement to publish transmission information guidelines

	PROJECT CODE:
	ERC0404

	PROPONENT:
	Australian Energy Regulator (AER)

	SUBMISSION DUE DATE:
	27 February 2025



CHAPTER 3 – THE PROPOSED SOLUTION AND IMPLEMENTATION

	1. Do you agree with the AER’s views on the benefits, costs and risks of the rule change?
	

	2. Do you agree with the implementation approach?
Are you aware of any other clauses in the NER that should be amended to completely remove the Information Guidelines from the Rules?
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	Do you agree with the proposed commencement date?
	



CHAPTER 4 – MAKING OUR DECISION

	3. Assessment criteria
Is the assessment framework appropriate for considering the proposed rule change?
Are there other relevant considerations that should be included in assessing the proposed rule change?
	




OTHER COMMENTS

	4. Information on additional issues
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